cINCINNATI @C

Interdepartment Correspondence Sheet

December 7, 2021

TO: Mayor and Members of City Council 202103179
FROM: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager

SUBJECT: Presentation — Hollister Recreation Area Zone Change

Attached is the presentation for the proposed zone change of the Hollister Recreation Area located
at 2429 Macaulay Street, 2434 Vine Street, and 13 E. McMillan Street in Mount Auburn.

cc: Katherine Keough-Jurs, AICP, Director M
Department of City Planning and Engagement
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